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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Ellen Fisher  

Address 
4100 N Charles St 
Apt 203 
Baltimore, MD 21218 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I urge you NOT to amend the comprehensive plan for the lands surrounding the Maryland Airport. Expansion of this airport would 
significantly damage the biologically diverse Mattawoman Creek watershed. In light of our climate crisis, we need to reduce the use 
of air travel in favor of less-carbon-intensive means of transportation. In addition, we need to protect the surrounding communities 
from the lead and noise pollution that would result from any expansion of this airport. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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